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When replying please quote: 

Ref.: NT-NT1-5, N1-11.6, NE65— E.OSG- NACC95597 14 December 2022 
 
 
 
To: Mr. José Ricardo Botelho jrbotelho@alta.aero; vcorrieri@alta.aero; 

mcedeno@alta.aero; 

 Executive Director  

 ALTA  

   

cc: Mr. Juan Camilo Guerrero, ALTA jguerrero@alta.aero; 

 Mr. Virginio Corrieri, ALTA vcorrieri@alta.aero; 

 Ms. Mónica Galván, ALTA mgalvan@alta.aero; 

 
Subject: NACC Systemic Assistance Programme (SAP) Regulatory Comparison 

Framework Project 
  
Action  
Required: To note 
 
 
Dear Mr. Botelho, 
 

I would like to thank ALTA and your support to the Regulatory Comparison Framework 
Project, which will provide a valuable tool for the improvement of the regulatory framework at the regional 
level. 

 
I wish to express my sincere gratitude for the invaluable and significant contribution of 

ALTA, especially to Messrs. Juan Camilo Guerrero, Tech Ops & Data Director, Virginio Corrieri, Head of 
Operations, Safety and Security, and Ms. Monica Galván, Data Analyst, for the provision of resources 
supporting the search of the right platform to work and present the Regulatory comparison document. 
ALTA's personnel actively coordinated and supported the preparation of said document together with Mr. 
Marcelo Orellana, Regional Officer, Safety Implementation of this Regional Office. 

 
I also would like to express our hope to continue counting on your support for the next 

phases of the Regulatory Comparison Framework Project, which will continue to analyse and compare 
other important regulations such as the approval of foreign commercial air operator, etc. 

 
Thank you for ALTA’s commitment to enhancing the aviation safety of the CAR Region 

and its Member States. 
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Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 
 
 
 
Melvin Cintron 
Regional Director 
North American, Central American and 
Caribbean (NACC) Regional Office 
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